Federal Building
701 Camino del Rio
Durango, Colorado 81301

September 29. 1978

Southland Royalty Company
P. 0. Box 570
Farmington, NM 87401

Gentlemen:

Reference 18 made to proposed well No. 8 Jicarilla 106, located

in the NE%SW; sec. 25, T. 26 N. s R. 4 W., NMPM, Rio Arriba County,
New Mexico, on Jicarilla Contract No. 106. Sundry Notice dated
September 27, 1978, requests that Application for Permit to Drill
for this well be cancelled,

Application for Permit to Drill has not been approved. Any
construction of access road or well pad vill have to be restored
to the satisfaction of the Bureau of Indian Affairs.

Application for Permit to Drill is cancelled this date and is
returned herewith unapproved. If at some later date you decide

to drill this well, it will be necessary to file a new application
for approval by this office.

Sincerely yours,

(Crig. Sgd.) ¢. A, EARRICK

Carl A. Barrick E
Acting District Engineer
Enclosures

cc: Nyoggl Aztec .
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